
 

 

10th June 2022 

Music  

Blood Brothers 21.09.229 Tickets are available for Blood Brothers on 21.09.22 at £15 each (Parent 
Pay). Please note that Current Y10 GCSE Drama students have their tickets already.  
 
Y11 Music GCSE Revision sessions  
 
Y11 GCSE Music students will continue their revision sessions on Saturday 11th June and Saturday 
18th of June 10am - 12pm.  
 
Uniform 

Students have returned to school looking smart and are wearing their uniform with pride. We would 

like to give a massive thank you to parents for your support in ensuring students have returned to 

school in full school uniform.  If students do not have the correct uniform, we have set up a uniform 

store where students will be provided with a loan uniform for the day. A reminder that ties are now 

available from reception at a cost of £6, this is also payable via parent pay. 

Improved Punctuality of our Amazing Students  

The Attendance Team at Thornhill Academy would like to thank all parents/carers that have 

supported our continuing improvement in punctuality.  

Students are expected on school site for 8.30am ready for registration starting at 8.40am.  

Alternatively, students are also welcome to school from 7.30am and can take advantage of a free 

breakfast in the school restaurant. 

The support of parents getting students to school on time cannot be underestimated and we are 

extremely grateful for all your efforts. We hope this continues and thank you for all of your support 

and working together with us.  

Further information regarding your child's attendance and punctuality can be found on the SIMS 

parent app. 

Should you have any queries or require further information on any item in the news bulletin, you can 

contact the school by the following methods: 

Telephone: 0191 5007981 

Email: thr-enquiries@consilium-at.com  

Website: http://thornhillschool.org.uk  

Twitter: @thornhill_uk 

Facebook: Thornhill Academy 
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